You Can Help Prevent
Frostbite!

When temperatures hit -15, even with no wind chill, exposed skin freezes
in minutes. The DI distributes frostbite prevention kits for Calgarians in
need, but we can’t do it alone. We need your support through donations.
Your generosity will help Calgarians stay warm and safe this winter.

You can help by donating the following new items:

°Gloves  °Scarves *Hand Cream & Lip Balm
°Toques *WoolSocks <Pocket Warmers

Drop-off location:

Donation Centre Questions? Contact:
3640 11a Street NE community@thedi.ca
Monday - Sunday (403) 699-8227

8am-4pm



